Office of the Prime Minister

Prime Minister

17 FEB 2021

Andrea Vance
andrea.vance@stuff.co.nz

Ref: PMO 2021-029
Dear Andrea Vance
Official Information Act request relating to Climate Change Commission Report

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 2 February 2021. You requested:

“All communications plans, including drafts, prepared for the release of the
Climate Change Commission's draft package of advice to Government on
reducing greenhouse gas emissions.

Correspondence, including phone calls and text messages between the Office of
the Prime Minister and the Office of the Minister for Climate Change, and the
Commission on the release of the Commission's advice, including but limited to,
the date and timing of release.

All documents relating to briefing stakeholders on the advice ahead of release.
This should include media.”

This office does not hold part of the requested information relating to Climate Change
Commission Report and believe it is held by the Climate Change Commission.
Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(i) of the Act to transfer the first and third
parts of your request to that agency. The other parts of your request have not been
transferred, and | will respond in due course.

The Climate Change Commission has the usual timeframes from receipt of this transfer
to make a decision on your request.

Yours sincerely

Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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